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We’ve reached the third and final  
cottage in our Brook Village reveal - say  

hello to the Brook Butterfly Shop! 

Full of colour and imagination, the  
Butterfly Shop is a place where children 
can enjoy role play, storytelling, and 
creative adventures. Whether they’re 

“buying” butterflies, sharing discoveries 
with friends, or inventing their own shop 

stories, this space helps our children 
grow in confidence, communication, and 

creativity.  

The children are already loving their 
time in the Butterfly Shop – it’s a truly 

joyful addition to Brook Village.  



Thank you so much to everyone who joined us,  
contributed and donated towards our  

Macmillan coffee morning this morning we have raised an  
amazing £150!  

Remaining cakes have been sold on the  
playground at the end of the day so we will announce our 

final total next week! 

Parents Evenings  

 
Have you booked your appointment?   

We would love every parent to attend our  
parents’ evening as it is so important that 

staff get to meet parents and also to 
have an initial discussion about how your 

child has settled in.  

Class School Photos 

Please make sure your child is  
looking smart on Thursday 16th October. 
All children must come to school in their 

uniform and bring PE kits even if it is their 
PE day.  

Year 6 — Photo date to be confirmed  

Butterflies - If your child only does  
afternoons or isn’t in on this day, please 
bring them to the front office by 9:15 

so they can be in the class photo. 
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We would like to introduce you to our School Council for this academic 
year. 
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It’s that time of year again where the foodbanks try and replenish their stock ready for the  
winter, gathering some of the vital items that they need for their food and toiletry parcels.  

Mrs Taylor will be taking some of the school council members to the local foodbank  
so we would be grateful of any donations received before this date so that they are ready to 

take with them. Any donations are very gratefully received. 
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Pupil achievements 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Mia in  
Butterflies for achieving her 

first Ballet Rosette! 

Well done to Stanley in Year 3 and Betsy in 
Butterflies for raising over £1000 for 
CCLG: The children’s & young peoples  

Cancer Association , by selling pin badges!  
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Brook Buddies parents it’s that time again! If you require a place at Buddies this year, 
please remember you need to fill in a new Buddies agreement, which can be found here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/V2Sw2WJSHb  
1 form needs to be completed for each child. 

Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us for   
breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & prices are  

below:                                                                                                                       
Breakfast club: 

7:30am–8:45am - £4.50 

Afterschool club: 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 
All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week before you require  

childcare.  
To get in touch, please call our mobile: 07970704158 

Our email is Buddies@brook.dudley.sch.uk  

 

This week in Buddies we have enjoyed playing lots of board games. We have been very  
creative making scarecrows & scarecrow faces for our Buddies board. 

 

 

This week 337 children have had 100%  
attendance. Well Done! 

 

Well done to class 3B who have had the highest 

class attendance this week with 100%  
Attendance! 

 

Our attendance superstar this week is Teddy in 
Year 2! 


